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August 1, 2016 
 
 
Dear Transitional Kindergarten Parents/Guardians, 
 
Welcome to Park School!  We look forward to meeting you and your child. We are committed to making 
your child’s first year in elementary school a happy, successful and memorable experience.   
 
On Wednesday, August 10th, at 3:00p.m, you and your child are invited to the Transitional 
Kindergarten Orientation at Park School.  At this meeting, you and your child will meet Mrs. Ibsen, our 
Transitional Kindergarten teacher.  She will share important information and procedures with you, which 
will help make the first days of Transitional Kindergarten smooth and supportive for your child. 
 
  
The first day of school, Thursday, August 11th, is a Short Thursday Schedule. Please see the 
schedule below: 
 
 
Transitional Kindergarten Schedule: 

 
Day Time 

Regular Days -Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday 8:20 - 1:51 p.m. 
Short Thursday 8:20 - 12:59 p.m. 

Minimum Day 8:20 – 11:59 a.m. 

  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dr. Wendy Molina-Solis 
Principal 


